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FFA NextGen North America last week held its first in-person networking event since the
pandemic. Thirty young professionals representing funds, banks and law firms were able to
reconnect and make new connections over a cocktail-making class. It was great seeing
everyone, and keep an eye out for NextGen events in 2022!
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